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September 28, 2021 
 
Dear A.R. Johnson Parents/Guardians, 
 
I am pleased to announce that we will begin distributing laptops to all high school students the first week in 
October.  The laptop devices will act as an instructional tool that students will be able to use at school and at 
home. During our distribution, students will receive their laptops, a charger and a protective bag that can be 
used for the remainder of the 2021-2022 school year. 
 
A PowerUp 1:1 Parent Meeting will be held virtually on Tuesday, September 28th at 5:00 p.m.  A Teams link will 
be made available on the A.R. Johnson sight shortly before the start time of the meeting.  
 
The following items must be completed by each student before they can receive a laptop: 

 Students should complete their digital citizenship curriculum with their homeroom teachers. 

 Each student’s parent/guardian must complete the parent orientation by attending the live 

presentation or by viewing the recorded presentation under the Parent Tab/1:1 Devices on the A.R. 

Johnson Website. 

 Each student’s parent/guardian must complete the parent orientation survey link that will accompany 

the parent orientation presentation. 

 Each student and parent/guardian should read the PowerUp 1:1 Handbook and return a signed copy 

of their RCSS Student Technology Loan Agreement form to their HR teacher. 

The information mentioned above can be found by navigating to the A.R. Johnson Website, selecting the 
Parents Tab, followed by selecting 1:1 Devices.  We are extremely excited about the opportunity that our 
students will have. Please reach out to your child’s homeroom teacher if you have any questions about our 
distribution plan.  
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